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Our Cheung Sha Wan Catholic Primary
School family would like to wish you a new
year Plled with joy, peace, and great health.
We appreciate your immense support and
collaboration with us, so we all help the
children grow and learn all around and
positively. LetOs look forward to an even
more fruitful and blissful 2022!

All the children and teachers had a festive and fun
December last month. Everyone engaged in various
learning activities and trying new challenges during ECA.

Fun Activity Day was held on two separate dates,
and all children joined sports games, Christmas
decoration, and booth games about positive education . P1
children celebrated their 100th day at our school. During
the Christmas Prayers Ceremony and Party, we thanked
God for giving us His only son,
and thanked Him for a
challenging but joyful 2021.
We also prayed for good
health for everyone in the
world and His blessings
showered on all of us.

2022 may be full of
obstacles, but with GodOs
strength, we believe that we
can overcome every test and be our better selves.
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What is your New YearOs Resolution?










